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Race Track Industry Program — The University of Arizona Race Track Industry Program offers a Bachelor’s degree with an emphasis on 
the pari-mutuel racing industry and hosts the annual Global Symposium on Racing held every December in Tucson, Arizona. 

 

University of Arizona — Established in 1885, the University of Arizona, the state's super land-grant university with two medical schools, 
produces graduates who are real-world ready through its 100% Engagement initiative. Recognized as a global leader, the UA is also a leader 
in research, bringing more than $606 million in research investment each year, and ranking 21st among all public universities. The UA is 
advancing the frontiers of interdisciplinary scholarship and entrepreneurial partnerships and is a member of the Association of American 
Universities, the 62 leading public and private research universities. It benefits the state with an estimated economic impact of $8.3 billion 
annually. 
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2021 Hirsch Speaker Series Off to a  
Great Start with USTA’s Mike Tanner  

 

Tucson, AZ — On Wednesday January 27, 
students in the Race Track Industry 
Program were treated to a discussion in 
the Hirsch Speaker Series featuring Mike 
Tanner, Executive Vice-President and CEO 
of the USTA. 

Meeting over Zoom, Mike gave a 
comprehensive overview of the United 
States Trotting Association including its 
scope of authority, operational functions 
and government relations. 

He also addressed major issues facing 
USTA and Harness racing today and into the future, including the Horseracing Integrity and Safety Act 
2020, before he opened the meeting to questions and discussion.  

“It was interesting to hear firsthand from Mike about the Horseracing Integrity and Safety Act,” said 
MaryRuth Hodsden, a Junior in the RTIP. “He shared his perspective on the public backlash and how the 
USTA is committed to ensuring the different needs of the Standardbred side of the industry are 
addressed.” 

Contact:  Race Track Industry Program  dpharris@arizona.edu 


